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I am strongly opposed to Territory Coordinator legislation. | think it gives too much
power to too few, particularly the unelected coordinator and in doing so
undermines democratic processes.

The laws and regulations that have been set up over decades to protect the
people, environment, water and society should not be able to be disregarded for
short term profits to a selected few.

Government departments with specialist expertise are the people who should be
making decisions through democratic, fair and accountable processes. The idea of
1 or 2 people with limited knowledge making decisions that will have effects on
land, people, climate for decades or centuries is appalling.
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